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To whom it may concern, 	
Greater Manchester Coalition of Disabled People (GMCDP) hope those reading this will 
use reasonable judgement and act appropriately before considering any actions against 
this person. Please consider the following message:	

The holder of this letter is exempt from wearing a face mask under the Equalities 
Act 2010. The Government have provided guidance that those who have 
impairments are not required to wear a face mask in enclosed spaces. 	

Transport for Greater Manchester have already provided their disabled passengers with 
a face mask exemption card and if this individual has one, they can show you this. 
GMCDP have also created a temporary face mask exemption card, attached to the 
bottom of this letter and we would hope that you accept this. 	

We are currently working with The Greater Manchester Disabled Peoples Panel 
(GMDPP) and Greater Manchester Combined Authority (GMCA) to address the sudden 
decision to make wearing a face mask compulsory and what that means for the 
disabled community. In the meantime, please take the access needs of this individual 
into consideration. 	

Yours faithfully,  	

Greater Manchester Coalition of Disabled People	
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